
Introducing Our Matching Gift Program 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our Matching Gift Program designed to amplify your 

generous contributions to [Organization Name]. With this program, your donations can go twice 

as far, thanks to the support of our corporate partners. 

Many companies offer matching gifts to encourage their employees' philanthropic efforts. By 

participating, you can significantly increase the impact of your support for [specific cause or 

project]. 

Please check with your employer's HR department to see if they participate in our Matching Gift 

Program. If they do, simply complete the necessary forms, and together we can make an even 

greater difference. 

Thank you for your continued support. We appreciate your commitment and dedication to 

[Organization Name]. If you have any questions about the program, feel free to reach out to us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


